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26/02/2021  22:30:282020/5991/P OBJ John Weidner I write as the owner of The Cottage, Hilltop Road, which borders on the east side of 12 Sherriff Road.  I intend 

to modernise the house and move in myself. I am concerned about the effect of the single-storey rear 

extension adjacent to my property.  The proposal includes a considerable raising of the height of the boundary 

wall for most of the length of the boundary with my property.  The effect will be a) to reduce the amenity of the 

driveway/patio area at the southern end of my property, which currently enjoys evening sunlight and a view 

along the gardens of Sherriff Road to the west and b) to make the existing narrow passageway along the 

western edge of my property feel far more enclosed and tunnel-like than it is at present, with high walls on 

both sides. The raising of this wall may also reduce the light to the ground-floor windows that overlook the rear 

courtyard bounded by 12 Sherriff Road, 10 Sherriff Road and The Cottage, Hilltop Road.
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